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Artists have until next Friday to have their work included in a new Port Coquitlam exhibit that describes what it’s like
to ride — and wait for — public transit in Metro Vancouver.

The Leigh Square Community Arts Village, along with artists/curators Pamela Cambiazo, Lena Tan and Kate
MacDonald, is calling for submissions by May 10 for the display that will run June 13 to July 15.

All mediums (including video) in a personal, political, documentary, fictional and/or fantasy style are accepted.

Artists can enter up to three works for consideration; 2D works should not be larger than three feet by four feet in
size.

To apply, send a short statement about the work and images in a jpg format, indicating the dimensions of each
piece. Limit the attachments to 2 MB in total size.

Email publictransit.story@gmail.com for more information.

 

 

PARK ART

Artists are needed to show their craft at this summer’s fifth annual Minnekhada Art in the Park festival in northeast
Coquitlam.

The event runs on Aug. 17 and 18 at the Metro Vancouver regional park.

Visit www.minnekhada.ca/artinthepark.html for more inf.

 

 
Find this article at:
http://www.tricitynews.com/entertainment/205280991.html

http://www.tricitynews.com/entertainment/205280991.html?print=true

1 of 2 2013-06-11 11:12 AM

kateymac
Rectangle


